283 pembroke street west — p.o. box 1087
pembroke, ontario K8A 6Y6

tel: (613) 732-3687 —fax: (613) 732-9838
web: www. orpowercorp.com

March 5, 2015

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

PO Box 2319, 2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Also sent via email to: BoardSec@ontarioenergyboard.ca

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re:  Application for a Distribution Licence Amendment - EB-2015-0034
We received your letter of direction dated March 4, 2015. We wish to confirm that we have
posted the Notice of Application, both the English and French versions, on the main page of our
website: http://orpowercorp.com/
As per the Board’s request, we have a copy of the application and evidence available for public
review at our office. We will provide a copy of the application, and any amendments, to anyone
who requests the documents.
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require further information.
Sincerely,

Denis Montgomery
President and CEO

WORPC2\Reference Documents and Files\ORPC Files\Legal\L02-Contracts-Long\Hydro Pontiac\OER and Brookfield Contract extension Jan 201 5\ORPC OEB
Letter March 5 2015.doc

“A Proud Locally Owned Municipal Utility”




